
Sample Ballot

 Fruitport Charter Township, Precinct 4
Muskegon County Michigan

Tuesday, August 3, 2021 Election

Special Election

Township
Public Safety Renewal Millage Proposition

Shall a renewal of the present voter-approved 
increase in the statutory limitation on taxes 
levied on all property in the township be 
approved in the amount of 1.5 mills ($1.50 
per $1,000) on the taxable values for a five
year period with the levy to commence on 
December 1, 2021 to provide police and fire 
protection services?  The Township estimates 
that it would receive approximately 
$828,718.00 each year.  This proposed millage 
is a renewal of an existing millage.

Yes

No

Police Department Renewal Millage Proposition

Shall a renewal of the present voter-approved 
increase in the statutory limitation on taxes 
levied on all property in the township be 
approved in the amount of 1 mill ($1.00 per 
$1,000) on the taxable values for a five year 
period with the levy to commence on 
December 1, 2021 to provide police 
protection services and maintaining the 
Township Police Department?  The Township 
estimates that it would receive approximately 
$552,478.00 each year.  This proposed millage 
is a renewal of an existing millage.

Yes

No
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